
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        11/1/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I’m sure we are all looking forward to our trip to the RDS on Friday. Here are a few details: 

 

 We intend to leave at 6.30am from the school.  

 

 Children should bring a packed lunch. I believe there are places to eat in the RDS but 

there can be long queues at these. 
 

 Children should wear their 6th class hoodies and dark coloured leggings/tracksuit 

bottoms 

 

 We hope to leave the RDS at 4pm approx. and stop off at The Poitin Still where the 

school will pay for the children’s food. 

 

 We hope to be back at 7pm approx 

 

 Children are permitted to bring their mobile phone if their parents have signed the 

consent form they received in a text message. 

 

 There is no need for children to bring money but if they wish to may bring a small 

amount. 

We hope everybody enjoys the day. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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